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Dear Ms. Rands : 

VANCOUVER 8, C A NADA 

July 5, 1974 

Re: Negotiations 

In answer to the enquiry of the Union Bargaining Committee on July 
4th, 1974 concerning continuation of discussions before the next Meeting with 
the Mediator, I am pleased to give you the following information . 

As many of the remaining issues are cost items and therefore will have 
a bearing on the total cost picture and as all of the issues can only be considered 
in relation to the total agreement, the University does not believe it would be 
fruitful or useful to continue with negotiations in the normal way. 

It is suggested however, that it might be worthwhile to have a sub-
committee of say two or three of your main committee, meet with Mr . Burian at con-
venient times to explore possible avenues of approach and to find out more explicitly 
the reasons for disagreement. Mr. Burian is well informed on the matters involved 
and possibly could be of real help in expediting the resolution of the contract. 

As the University is also presently involved in negotiations of t he agree-
ment with the Registered Nurses Association, c ertain rearrangements will have to be 
made if you accept this suggestion. It would therefore be appreciated if you would 
advise me as soon as possible . 

JFM:fv 

cc : Mr. H.J. Burian 

Yours very truly, 

, __ _ 
.. McLean, Director of Personnel, 

Labour Relations & Ancillary Services 


